Metropolitan Sewerage District
OF BUNCOMBE COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA

- MSD BOARD MEETING
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Directors of the
Metropolitan Sewerage District scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020
- at 2:00 p.m. has been cancelled

The next regular scheduled Board Meeting will be held on April 15,
2020 at 2 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Admmlstratlon building located at
2028 Rlver5|de Drive, Ashev:lle NC.
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